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Dear Secretary of State for Transport:

I am writing regarding the A303 Amesbury to Berwick Down Development Project.. I
have serious concerns about this scheme which will in all probability damage one of
the most archaeologically-valuable sites in Europe. Archaeology is developing all the
time and more and more aspects of the area are being discovered all the time. It is of
course a UNESCO World Heritage Site and thus very precious. Kindly think again.

Yours sincerely

Richard Stead




